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McMahon, Paula

From: McMahon, Paula
Sent: 20 June 2008 16:18
To: ALT Sally Doherty NG D) 7 'Lis2 Nelson
e s 13
ort BCH Ann Buchanan Iy < < ||y Jones

AU Grainne Tosh

CAU Grainne Tosh

Jayne Anderson

HT Viola Barker

B UHT Viola Barker
RVH Collette McDonald Siofra
Sonya Lappin
Sorya Loprin [

Cc: Armstrong, Karen
Subject: Paediatric Fluid Therapy and reducing risk of Hyponatraemia
Importance: High

Please find below email from Angela which was sent to all F1 and F2's as well as FPD and educational supervisors,
This link is now available on the NIMDTA website www.nimdta.gov.uk . | would appreciate if you would ensure your
Foundation Trainees have completed this.

If you have any other queries please contact me.
Regards

Paula
Paula McMahon
Foundation Programme

NIMDTA

Beechill House
42 Beechill Road
Belfast

BT8 7RL

rel: 028 90400010
Fax: 028 90798312

From: McMahon, Paula

Sent: 02 June 2008 12:37

To:

Subject: Paediatric Fluid Therapy and reducing risk of Hyponatraemia
Importance: High

| have been directed by Dr T McMurray to ensure that all Foundation doctors complete an on line learning module as
recommended by a working party headed by Dr Maura Briscoe who is responsible for Safety and Quality and
Standards at DHSSPS.

This module is available at http://learning.bmj.com/learning/search-result.html?moduleld=5003358 . Completion
of this specific on line module is required and has been included in F1 and F2 sign off for July 2008 - copy of
certificate to be attached showing module has been completed.

All new F1 doctors who commence Foundation in August 2008 will also be required to show proof of completion of
module with 4 weeks of commencement of their F1 post.

Medical and Dental Training Agency 303-057-774
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Yours sincerely
A.M. Carragher

Pauta McMahon
Foundation Programme

NIMDTA

Beechill House
42 Beechill Road
Belfast

BT8 7RL

Tel: 028 90400010
Fax: 028 90798312

Medical and Dental Training Agency 303-057-775






